
April 15, 2008, Minutes 
 

Warner Business Association 
 

In Attendance: Ginger Marsh Dan Watts  Marc Violette 
   Maryann Plass Chris Daniels Laura Buono 
   Lauren French Mary Morris  Pat Long 
 
1 -  Proposed amendment to last meeting minutes whereby fee for domain registry is 
      actually $95. 
2 – Treasurer’s report:  $6,731.08. 
3 –  Dan Watts read off some of the memberships received: 

Maples B&B    Woodlawn Pet Resort 
Greentree Bookkeeping  Merrimack Telephone 
Pine Rock Manor   Telephone Museum 
Able Plumbing   D.B. Landscaping 
White Mountain Coffee  Concord Hospital 
Wingdoodle 

4 –  Discussed cost of tree in front of Town Hall, about $500, which is being donated by 
       the Warner Business Association.  Marc Violette suggested this gift be presented to 
       the Selectmen formally so they can accept the gift. 
5 -  Mary Morris advised she received an email from someone at the Men’s Club about the  
      design of the signs (at each end of town).  New signs are being made up, and Mary said 
      she’d follow up on that. 
6 -  Marc suggested the WBA should give a scholarship --- motion was made (and approved) to  
       donate $500 to the New London Rotary Club . 
7 -  The May 17 Retailers Day was discussed.  Mary Morris and Lauren French said they are 
       trying to find someone who can head up the kids activities.  They have the floral arrange- 
       ments for the contest and some raffle items.  The Women’s Club will be holding a plant 
       sale that day, Rowe Mtn. Fair Trade may do a fashion show.  Cheryl from The Maples is 
       working with Jim Mitchell on public relations.  The artisans will be set up at Brookside. 
8 -   Laura Buono gave us an update at Town Hall: 

• another monthly newsletter about town happenings was done  
• getting ready to start the 2007 audit process 
• the 1st meeting for the Hazard Mitigation Program was held yesterday, April 14 
• the meeting tonight will hold some discussion on the Zero Waste Program which is 

being looked into.  Warner must thing about what will happen if some of the landfills 
close up?  

9 -  Dan Watts advised there are some new members on the Planning Board now, and 50% of 
       them are Citizens for Smart Growth.  Another survey is being developed to send out to 
       Warner residents about whether or not there are any items that need to be added to or 
        amended on the Master Plan.  This is done every 10 yrs. 


